
April 6, 2022

Dear Bessemer City School District Parents & Students:

 Due to the threat of severe weather, we will dismiss early today according to the following schedule:

 Elementary and middle schools will dismiss at 1:30pm.
 High school will dismiss at 2pm.

 Additionally, All after school activities are canceled today.

 Please, be safe. 

 

Sincerely,

Autumm Jeter
Dr. Autumm Jeter

Superintendent

Superintendent 
Dr. Autumm Jeter
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